


Is energy your business — or a part of your business?
You may benefit from a new grant opportunity to train workers in jobs that support energy 
efficiency and renewable energy efforts. 

Jobs in many fields are contributing to “greening” the economy. These jobs and related projects 
can qualify for Power Training — and now more businesses and organizations can benefit from 
this new opportunity.

If you are involved in the energy efficiency or renewable energy industries as an 
	 • employer	 • industry association 	 • labor or trade association 
	
or if you are in manufacturing or another industry and want to  
	 • reduce energy usage 
	 • use recycled waste 
	  

you may be eligible for a New Jersey Power Training Grant.

 

• use your space or facilities more efficiently 
• implement other green practices and technologies

Call today for more information! 
609-633-0605 

for more information logon to www.njsetc.net/sesp

*Notice of Grant Opportunity

The Power Training grant opportunity is made possible by the State Employment and Training Commission, with funding provided by the U.S. Department 
of Labor Employment and Training Administration.


